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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male 
that occurred on Thursday, April 9th, at approximately 7:20 p.m. The incident occurred at 
1708 Northwest 6th Street, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation revealed the victim was approached in the parking lot of the 
location by an unknown suspect. An altercation occurred and the suspect shot the victim 
multiple times.  
 

The victim was transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he was pronounced 
dead. He has been identified as Yarees Sanders, B/M, 06/08/1974, a resident of the City 
of Oakland Park.  
 

This is an active investigation and circumstances surrounding the incident are still being 
determined. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Knapp 
at 954-828-4787 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. A reward of up to $3,000 
is being offered for information leading to an arrest.  
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